
 

 
 
 
 
February 21, 2015 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

I am pleased to offer my warmest greetings to members of the 
Bangladesh PressClub Centre of Alberta (BPCA) and the 
Bangladesh Heritage and Ethnic Society of Alberta (BHESA) on 
International Mother Language Day 2015. Thank you for your 
continuous work to promote the importance of this day, and for 
fostering community spirit on behalf of Bangladeshi Canadians. 

Canada is proud of its rich cultural and linguistic diversity, we 
value the importance of preserving mother languages in our 
multicultural society. International Mother Language Day inspires 
us to work towards building an even more inclusive and 
welcoming community for all. 

I would also like to pay tribute to Canada’s Bangladeshi 
community, I applaud your community’s efforts to ensure 
Bangladesh heritage continues to flourish in our country.  

Please accept my best wishes for a wonderful celebration! 

Sincerely,  
 
 

 

 
Thomas Mulcair 
Leader of the Official Opposition \\ Chef de l’Opposition officielle 
 


